
Update on Regional Workforce Development 

At the December meeting of the CVPDC Executive Committee we discussed the region’s 
workforce development initiatives and how our efforts through the Workforce Development 
Board are helping the business community and individuals meet their needs. 

Traci Blido has been the Director of the region’s workforce program since July and will be on 
hand to discuss what the workforce board is doing related to educating workers and matching 
them to jobs in the region. 

Check out the new commercial:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5gbBrfiLSpE 

Discussion only…no action required 
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